Subject Line: Is your Medicaid renewal letter coming? Don’t miss it! 

Preview Text: Make sure your address is up to date with Nebraska Medicaid, so you receive your renewal letter in the mail. 

Primary Link: ACCESSNebraska.ne.gov  

Do you or your children have health insurance through Medicaid? Be on the lookout for a renewal letter in the mail from Nebraska Medicaid. To ensure you receive this critical piece of mail, make sure your address, email, and phone number are up to date with Nebraska Medicaid. You can update your information in any of the following ways:
· Online at ACCESSNebraska.ne.gov 
· By phone:
· Omaha: (402) 595-1178
· Lincoln: (402) 473-7000
· Toll-Free: (855) 632-7633
· TDD: (402) 471-7256

The renewal letter will tell you one of three things: 
· Nebraska Medicaid is renewing your Medicaid or CHIP coverage, 
· Nebraska Medicaid is ending your Medicaid or CHIP coverage, or 
· Nebraska Medicaid needs more information to determine if you or your family member still qualify for Medicaid or CHIP. 
If Medicaid needs more information, a renewal form will be included. 

For more information, visit Nebraska Medicaid’s webpage: https://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Medicaid-MOE.aspx 

Remember: Update your address. We don’t want you to miss this important piece of mail. 

No longer qualify for Medicaid or CHIP and need help enrolling in the Marketplace? You can find free, unbiased help at: [insert local contact information]
· https://howtogetcare.org/  
· https://localhelp.healthcare.gov/

Sincerely, 

[Insert name of principal]
